
                             
 

                 Webinar                             

        
 

Introduction to Station MD Telehealth Service  

Jun 30, 2025, 10:00 – 11:00 AM CST 

 
The Institute on Public Policy for People with Disabilities is excited to 

partner with Station MD and DDNA to sponsor an informational 

webinar for Illinois IDD providers interested in learning more about 

Station MD and how this service can support people with IDD living in 

CILA and Children's Group Settings to access informed, on-demand 

telehealth services. 

 
Advanced registration is required 

Register Here 

 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing 

information about joining the webinar. 

 

Helpful Links: 

 

Specialty Telehealth and Assessment Team Information Bulletin 

Station MD 

DDNA 

Institute on Public Policy for People with Disabilities 

 

Questions? 

rebecca@instituteonline.org 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_UK3SnAhTRJCnUumvR8ZWSg
https://www.dhs.state.il.us/page.aspx?item=172930
https://stationmd.com/
https://ddna.org/
https://www.instituteonline.org/
mailto:rebecca@instituteonline.org

